
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
                 

 
 
 
 
On Monday 31st October 2022, we would like to invite our Nursery & Reception 
class children to have the option to dress up in their Halloween costumes for the 
day.   
 
Costumes should be comfortable for the whole session and appropriate for the 
weather on the day. 
 
Please talk to the class teacher if you have any questions.  
 
We’re looking forward to seeing all our children’s wonderful outfits!  
 
Thank you  
 
Mrs. L Cooke  
 
 
Head of School  
 
 
 


